
March 7, 2021 – 2 Weeks of Hybrid 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The first two weeks of “hybrid” at the elementary level has gone well.  We plan 
to return our secondary students using a hybrid model on Monday, March 
29th.  Getting our students back in school and keeping them there will take our 
continued efforts to prevent the spread of the COVID virus in our community.  
Please do your part. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


